
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

12th April 2024 

 

To the Parent/Carer of children in Otter Class (Year 3) 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

 

Ancient Greek Day 

 

On Thursday 18th April, Year 3 will be taking part in an Ancient Greek Day; this will be the start to their topic ‘What 

was life like in Ancient Greece?’. 

 

During this day, the children will get to try different Greek foods such as olives, bread, grapes, figs, goats’ cheese and 

milk. The children will learn to write their name in Greek lettering, play some Olympic games and drawing Greek 

vases. 

 

We would be grateful if all children could bring in a white blanket or sheet with them on this day as they will be 

making a toga. Alternatively, children may come to school dressed in a toga with their school uniform beneath. 

 

If your child has any specific food allergies and intolerances, these will be taken into consideration during the activity. 

 

We hope that the children will enjoy this special day and look forward to seeing their toga creations. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Musson 

Otter Class Teacher (Year 3) 

 


